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  The Twelve Clues of Christmas Rhys Bowen,2012-11-06 In the sixth mystery in
the New York Times bestselling Royal Spyness series, Lady Georgiana Rannoch
cannot wait to ring in the New Year—before a Christmas killer wrings another
neck… Scotland, 1933. While her true love, Darcy O’Mara, is spending his
feliz navidad tramping around South America and her mother is holed up in a
tiny village called Tiddleton-under-Lovey with droll playwright Noel Coward,
Georgie is quite literally stuck at Castle Rannoch thanks to a snowstorm. It
seems like a Christmas miracle when she manages to land a position as hostess
to a posh holiday party in Tiddleton. The village should be like something
out of A Christmas Carol, but as soon as she arrives things take a deadly
turn when a neighborhood nuisance falls out of a tree. On her second day,
another so-called accident results in a death—and there’s yet another on her
third, making Georgie wonder if there's something wicked happening in this
winter wonderland... Includes an English Christmas companion, full of holiday
recipes, games, and more!
  GoPro MAX: How To Use GoPro Max Jordan Hetrick,2020-07-01 Learn everything
you need to know to master your GoPro MAX 360 camera in this guide book from
the #1 AMAZON BEST SELLING AUTHOR on how to use GoPro cameras. Written
specifically for GoPro Max, this is the perfect guide book for anyone who
wants to learn how to use the GoPro Max camera to capture unique 360 and
traditional videos and photos. Packed with color images, this book provides
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clear, step-by-step lessons to get you out there using your GoPro MAX camera
to document your life and your adventures. This book covers everything you
need to know about using your GoPro MAX camera. The book teaches you: *how to
operate your GoPro Max camera; *how to choose settings for full 360 spherical
video; *how you can tap into the most powerful, often overlooked settings for
traditional video; *tips for the best GoPro mounts to use with GoPro Max;
*vital 360 photography/cinematography knowledge; *simple photo, video and
time lapse editing techniques for 360 and traditional output and *the many
ways to share your edited videos and photos. Through the SEVEN STEPS laid out
in this book, you will understand your camera and learn how to use mostly
FREE software to finally do something with your results. This book is perfect
for beginners, but also provides in depth knowledge that will be useful for
intermediate camera users. Written specifically for the GoPro MAX camera.
  The First 20 Hours Josh Kaufman,2013-06-13 Forget the 10,000 hour rule—
what if it’s possible to learn the basics of any new skill in 20 hours or
less? Take a moment to consider how many things you want to learn to do.
What’s on your list? What’s holding you back from getting started? Are you
worried about the time and effort it takes to acquire new skills—time you
don’t have and effort you can’t spare? Research suggests it takes 10,000
hours to develop a new skill. In this nonstop world when will you ever find
that much time and energy? To make matters worse, the early hours of prac-
ticing something new are always the most frustrating. That’s why it’s
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difficult to learn how to speak a new language, play an instrument, hit a
golf ball, or shoot great photos. It’s so much easier to watch TV or surf the
web . . . In The First 20 Hours, Josh Kaufman offers a systematic approach to
rapid skill acquisition— how to learn any new skill as quickly as possible.
His method shows you how to deconstruct complex skills, maximize productive
practice, and remove common learning barriers. By completing just 20 hours of
focused, deliberate practice you’ll go from knowing absolutely nothing to
performing noticeably well. Kaufman personally field-tested the methods in
this book. You’ll have a front row seat as he develops a personal yoga
practice, writes his own web-based computer programs, teaches himself to
touch type on a nonstandard keyboard, explores the oldest and most complex
board game in history, picks up the ukulele, and learns how to windsurf. Here
are a few of the simple techniques he teaches: Define your target performance
level: Figure out what your desired level of skill looks like, what you’re
trying to achieve, and what you’ll be able to do when you’re done. The more
specific, the better. Deconstruct the skill: Most of the things we think of
as skills are actually bundles of smaller subskills. If you break down the
subcomponents, it’s easier to figure out which ones are most important and
practice those first. Eliminate barriers to practice: Removing common
distractions and unnecessary effort makes it much easier to sit down and
focus on deliberate practice. Create fast feedback loops: Getting accurate,
real-time information about how well you’re performing during practice makes
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it much easier to improve. Whether you want to paint a portrait, launch a
start-up, fly an airplane, or juggle flaming chainsaws, The First 20 Hours
will help you pick up the basics of any skill in record time . . . and have
more fun along the way.
  The Going to Bed Book Sandra Boynton,2004-09 Boyton's classic bestseller is
now available in this lap-sized board book edition. An assortment of animals
on a boat take a bath, put on their pajamas, brush their teeth, and exercise
before going to bed. Full color.
  The Name Jar Yangsook Choi,2013-10-30 A heartwarming story about the new
girl in school, and how she learns to appreciate her Korean name. Being the
new kid in school is hard enough, but what happens when nobody can pronounce
your name? Having just moved from Korea, Unhei is anxious about fitting in.
So instead of introducing herself on the first day of school, she decides to
choose an American name from a glass jar. But while Unhei thinks of being a
Suzy, Laura, or Amanda, nothing feels right. With the help of a new friend,
Unhei will learn that the best name is her own. From acclaimed creator
Yangsook Choi comes the bestselling classic about finding the courage to be
yourself and being proud of your background.
  Arcadia Iain Pears,2016-02-09 From the author of the international best
seller An Instance of the Fingerpost, Arcadia is an astonishing work of
imagination. In Cold War England, Professor Henry Lytten, having renounced a
career in espionage, is writing a fantasy novel that dares to imagine a world
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less fraught than his own. He finds an unlikely confidante in Rosie, an
inquisitive young neighbor who, while chasing after Lytten's cat one day,
stumbles through a doorway in his cellar and into a stunning and unfamiliar
bucolic landscape—remarkably like the fantasy world Lytten is writing about.
There she meets a young boy named Jay who is about to embark on a journey
that will change both their lives. Elsewhere, in a distopian society where
progress is controlled by a corrupt ruling elite, the brilliant scientist
Angela Meerson has discovered the potential of a powerful new machine. When
the authorities come knocking, she will make an important decision—one that
will reverberate through all these different lives and worlds.
  How to Build a Billion Dollar App George Berkowski,2014-09-04 An
accessible, step-by-step guide to building an app-based business—essential
reading for anyone who has an idea for an app, but is unsure of where to
start Apps have changed the way we communicate, shop, play, interact, and
travel, and their phenomenal popularity has presented possibly the biggest
business opportunity in history. InHow to Build a Billion Dollar App, serial
tech entrepreneur George Berkowski—one of the minds behind the
internationally successful taxi hailing app Hailo—gives you exclusive access
to the secrets behind the success of the select group of apps that have
achieved billion-dollar success. Berkowski draws exclusively on the inside
stories of the billion-dollar app club members, including Instagram,
Whatsapp, Snapchat, Candy Crush, Square, Viber, Clash of Clans, Angry Birds,
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Uber, and Flipboard to provide all the information you need to create your
own spectacularly successful mobile business. He guides you through each
step, from an idea scribbled on the back of an envelope, through to finding a
cofounder, building a team, attracting (and keeping) millions of users, all
the way through to juggling the pressures of being CEO of a billion-dollar
company (and still staying ahead of the competition). If you've ever dreamed
of quitting your nine to five job to launch your own company or you're a
gifted developer, seasoned entrepreneur, or just intrigued by mobile
technology, How to Build a Billion Dollar App will show you what itreally
takes to create your own billion-dollar, mobile business.
  Sea Shapes Suse MacDonald,1998 Shows the different shapes of animals to be
found in the ocean.
  The BFG (Colour Edition) Roald Dahl,2016-09-13 'Human beans is not really
believing in giants, is they? Human beans is not thinking we exist.' On a
dark, silvery moonlit night, Sophie is snatched from her bed by a giant.
Luckily it is the Big Friendly Giant, the BFG, who only eats snozzcumbers and
glugs frobscottle. But there are other giants in Giant Country. Fifty foot
brutes who gallop far and wide every night to find human beans to eat. Can
Sophie and her friend the BFG stop them?
  The Very Hungry Caterpillar Eric Carle,2016-11-22 The all-time classic
picture book, from generation to generation, sold somewhere in the world
every 30 seconds! Have you shared it with a child or grandchild in your life?
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For the first time, Eric Carle’s The Very Hungry Caterpillar is now available
in e-book format, perfect for storytime anywhere. As an added bonus, it
includes read-aloud audio of Eric Carle reading his classic story. This fine
audio production pairs perfectly with the classic story, and it makes for a
fantastic new way to encounter this famous, famished caterpillar.
  Be Kind Pat Zietlow Miller,2018-02-06 When Tanisha spills grape juice all
over her new dress, her classmate contemplates how to make her feel better
and what it means to be kind. From asking the new girl to play to standing up
for someone being bullied, this moving and thoughtful story explores what a
child can do to be kind, and how each act, big or small, can make a
difference--or at least help a friend.With award-winning author Pat Zietlow
Miller's gentle text and Jen Hill's irresistible art, Be Kind is an
unforgettable story about how two simple words can change the world.
  Introduction to YouTube Premium Gilad James, PhD, YouTube Premium is a paid
subscription service offered by YouTube. The service offers several features,
including ad-free viewing, background play, and the ability to download
videos for offline viewing. YouTube Premium also includes access to Google
Play Music, which allows users to stream ad-free music and create custom
playlists. The service also includes access to YouTube Originals, which are
exclusive content produced by YouTube, such as documentaries, talk shows, and
scripted series. The cost of YouTube Premium varies by country, but it is
generally around $11.99 per month. The service is available in over 80
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countries, and users can sign up for a free trial to test out the features
before committing to a subscription. There is also a family plan available,
which allows up to six family members to share a subscription. Overall,
YouTube Premium provides a convenient and enjoyable way for users to access
high-quality content without the annoyance of ads and with added benefits
such as offline viewing and access to exclusive content.
  Snappsy the Alligator (Did Not Ask to Be in This Book) Julie
Falatko,2016-02-02 Snappsy the alligator is having a normal day when a pesky
narrator steps in to spice up the story. Is Snappsy reading a book ... or is
he making CRAFTY plans? Is Snappsy on his way to the grocery store ... or is
he PROWLING the forest for defenseless birds and fuzzy bunnies? Is Snappsy
innocently shopping for a party ... or is he OBSESSED with snack foods that
start with the letter P? What's the truth? Snappsy the Alligator (Did Not Ask
to Be in This Book) is an irreverent look at storytelling, friendship, and
creative differences, perfect for fans of Mo Willems.
  The Teacher's Awesome App Guide 1.5 John F. OSullivan,2014-10-25
  The Ruthless Elimination of Hurry John Mark Comer,2019-10-29 ECPA
BESTSELLER • A compelling emotional and spiritual case against hurry and in
favor of a slower, simpler way of life “As someone all too familiar with
‘hurry sickness,’ I desperately needed this book.”—Scott Harrison, New York
Times best-selling author of Thirst “Who am I becoming?” That was the
question nagging pastor and author John Mark Comer. Outwardly, he appeared
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successful. But inwardly, things weren’t pretty. So he turned to a trusted
mentor for guidance and heard these words: “Ruthlessly eliminate hurry from
your life. Hurry is the great enemy of the spiritual life.” It wasn’t the
response he expected, but it was—and continues to be—the answer he needs. Too
often we treat the symptoms of toxicity in our modern world instead of trying
to pinpoint the cause. A growing number of voices are pointing at hurry, or
busyness, as a root of much evil. Within the pages of this book, you’ll find
a fascinating roadmap to staying emotionally healthy and spiritually alive in
the chaos of the modern world.
  How to Be a Productivity Ninja Graham Allcott,2019-01-03 World-leading
productivity expert Graham Allcott's businessbible is given a complete update
for 2019. Do you waste too much time on your phone? Scroll throughTwitter or
Instagram when you should be getting down to your real tasks? Isyour
attention easily distracted? We've got the solution: The Way of
theProductivity Ninja. In the age of information overload, traditional
timemanagement techniquessimply don't cut it anymore. Using techniques
includingRuthlessness, Mindfulness, Zen-like Calm and Stealth & Camouflage,
this fullyrevised new edition of How to be a Productivity Ninjaoffers a fun
andaccessible guide to working smarter, getting more done and learning to
love whatyou do again.
  iPad and iPhone Tips and Tricks Jason R. Rich,2013-11-08 iPad® and iPhone®
Tips and Tricks Covers iPad Air, iPad 3rd/4th generation, iPad 2, iPad mini,
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iPhone 5S, 5/5C and 4/4S running iOS 7 Easily Unlock the Power of Your iPad,
iPad mini, or iPhone Discover hundreds of tips and tricks you can use right
away with your iPad, iPad mini, or iPhone to maximize its functionality.
Learn to use your iOS 7 mobile device as a powerful communication,
organization, and productivity tool, as well as a feature-packed
entertainment device. In addition to learning all about the apps that come
preinstalled on your iPad or iPhone, you will learn about some of the best
third-party apps currently available, plus discover useful strategies for how
to best utilize them in your personal and professional life. Using an easy-
to-understand, nontechnical approach, this book is ideal for beginners and
more experienced iPad, iPad mini, or iPhone users who want to discover how to
use the iOS 7 operating system with iCloud, and the latest versions of
popular apps. If you’re using an iPad running iOS 7, this book is an
indispensable tool! Here’s just a sampling of what the tips, tricks, and
strategies offered in this book will help you accomplish: • Discover how to
take full advantage of powerful iOS 7 features, such as Control Center and
AirDrop. • Create and maintain a reliable backup of your iOS 7 device. •
Learn secrets for using preinstalled apps, such as Contacts, Calendars,
Reminders, Maps, Notes, Safari, Mail, and Music. • Find, download, and
install the most powerful and versatile apps and content for your iPad, iPad
mini, or iPhone. • Synchronize files, documents, data, photos, and content
with iCloud, your computer, or other iOS mobile devices. • Learn how to
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interact with your tablet or phone using your voice with Siri and the
Dictation feature. • Discover how to take visually impressive photos using
the cameras built in to your iPad, iPad mini, or iPhone, and then share them
using iCloud Shared Photo Streams, Facebook, Twitter, email, or other
methods. • Use your iOS mobile device as an eBook reader, portable gaming
machine, and feature-packed music and video player.
  IPad and IPhone Tips and Tricks Jason Rich,2013-11-07 Provides a variety of
tips to maximize the functionality of iPads, iPad minis, and iPhones,
covering such topics as customizing settings, third-party apps, using Siri,
syncing and sharing files with iCloud, managing email, and using Safari.
  Introduction to YouTube Music Gilad James, PhD, YouTube Music is an on-
demand, streaming music service launched by Google in 2015. Available across
multiple devices including desktop, mobile and smart speakers, YouTube Music
has become a popular platform for discovering new songs, creating playlists
and accessing music from around the world. With an extensive catalogue of
songs and curated playlists, YouTube Music is a versatile platform that
allows users to stream music, watch music videos and even download tracks for
offline listening. Designed to be user-friendly and accessible, YouTube Music
uses artificial intelligence to learn what music people like and recommend
similar tracks based on their listening history. Subscribers can access
official music videos, live performances, remixes, and cover songs, making it
a one-stop-shop for music enthusiasts. The platform also offers personalized
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playlists based on the time of day and mood, such as “Wake up Happy” or
“Chill Out.” To enhance the listening experience, YouTube Music also has a
feature called “Smart Downloads,” which automatically downloads recommended
songs and videos when the device is connected to Wi-Fi. Overall, YouTube
Music is an excellent platform for discovering new music, staying up-to-date
with the latest releases and creating personalized playlists for all
occasions.
  Introduction to YouTube Kids Gilad James, PhD, YouTube Kids is a video
streaming platform that is specialized for children under the age of 13,
providing a safe and age-appropriate environment to explore videos, channels,
and playlists. The app was launched in 2015, offering a tailor-made interface
that is more intuitive and easy-to-navigate than the regular YouTube app.
YouTube Kids has a wide range of content, including educational videos,
cartoons, music, gaming, and more, all curated by a team of human reviewers
to ensure that it is appropriate for young audiences. YouTube Kids offers a
variety of features that are designed to enhance safety and parental control,
such as restricted mode, which filters out explicit content, pause watch
history, and timer settings that limit screen time. Parents can also
customize the app's content based on their child's age and interests using
the grown-ups only area. Additionally, YouTube Kids also provides parents
with the ability to limit the search function to only pre-approved videos and
enable a timer to monitor how long the child has been using the app. Overall,



14

YouTube Kids is a valuable tool for parents who want to give their children
access to online video content without the concerns of exposing them to
inappropriate or harmful material.

Ignite the flame of optimism with Get Inspired by is motivational
masterpiece, Find Positivity in You Tube Free App . In a downloadable PDF
format ( Download in PDF: *), this ebook is a beacon of encouragement.
Download now and let the words propel you towards a brighter, more motivated
tomorrow.
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